
 2022 COVID-19 Update # 14 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

The WA government announced that from 10 June 2022, the mandatory vaccination policy would be 
updated in line with health advice. This means that staff in schools will no longer need to be vaccinated. 

The change also means that parents and guardians who regularly visit, volunteers, third party providers 
and contractors are not required to be vaccinated to enter a school. 

It is also important to remember that the removal of the vaccine mandate does not mean the pandemic is 
over.  

We continue to follow health advice and COVID-19 safe protocols, such as: 

• staying home when sick and/or when positive for COVID-19

• wearing a mask as required (in public transport, Kennedy buses and in crowded areas)

• taking a daily RAT and wearing a mask when identified as a close contact

• continuing to practise good hand hygiene

I encourage you to visit the HealthyWA website for further information about COVID-19. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Mark Ashby 

Principal 

mashby@kennedy.wa.edu.au 
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